
Information Sheet –  

Nazareth Parish Leadership Team Nomination Information and form 

Purpose 

The purpose of this information sheet is to provide information to the parishioners who are 

considering nominating for the Parish Leadership Team. 

Parish Leadership Team 

The Parish Leadership Team has been in place for 3 years having commenced in February of 

2022 

The original team consisted of: 

Fr Linh, Rosemary Malone, Rosemary Fetherson, Greg Carty, Natalie Egerton, Josh McElgunn, 

Paul Egan, Paul Daffey, Tracy Ford, Brian Keane, Fran Belleville. 

During this time, Fran moved out of the Parish and was replaced by Nnamdi Elege, and Fr 

Lihn has been replaced by Fr Joel. 

In more recent times, both Josh and Natalie, who initially committed for 2 years and have 

now been part of the team for 3 years, have indicated that they will be handing over to 

other school-based leaders.  Rosemary Malone has stepped down after 3 years of service. 

As the Team has been in place for 3 years, it is appropriate that the community is asked to 

consider future representatives.   

There are several ex-officio roles including: the Parish Priest, Chair of the Finance Committee, 

Chair of the Advisory Committee, Principal nomination from Parish Schools and Parish 

administrator (non-voting). 

The process outlined is to establish a Nominations Committee, consisting of the Parish Priest, 

and the Chairs of the Finance and Advisory Committees.   

Except for Nnamdi, all other individual roles have been filled for 3 years. 

Existing members can make themselves available for renomination for a further 3 years.   

There is an opportunity to appoint or reappoint 5 nominations to the Team. There is also a 

need to appoint a new parent representative from one of the Parish Schools. 

For a detailed view of the Charter this can be accessed at: 

https://tagparish.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Nazareth-Parish-Leadership-Team-

Charter-Revised-October-2021.pdf 

At its 30 April 2024 meeting, the Leadership Team reviewed the Charter.  There was 

agreement that no change was necessary.   

It is important to read the Charter carefully with a spirit of openness and prayerful 

discernment and consider nominating yourself or someone who would willingly share their 

talent and skills to enrich the life of our parish.  

The nomination and selection process will take place commencing with nominations sought 

from Sunday 16 February 2025 and closing on 2 March 2025. (A review and selection process 

will be conducted following the closing date over the pursuing two to four weeks).  

Nominations are open to all parishioners and parents at our 4 catholic primary schools. 

A nomination form is included with this information sheet. 
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